
From: Duane Grashorn <DGrashorn@peopleservice.com>
Date: June 1, 2021 at 5:18:27 PM CDT
To: "krockwell@urgants.com" <krockwell@urgants.com>
Subject: Lake Allure

I understand that you may be looking for well test results for the Lake Allure water system. This system
is a community water system governed by the State of Nebraska Health Department. This system tests
for everything any community system must test for. If you are looking for a specific test, we can provide
that. (also available on the Health Dept website). As we test for as many as 3,000 different things over a
one year period I’m not able to get all of these to you. Just to clarify, the Lake Allure water system must
test for all of the requirements of a Community water system in Nebraska. I realize that some home
lenders don’t realize this is a community system not a private well.
 
                                Duane Grashorn, PeopleService Inc.
NOTICE: This e-mail message (including any file attachment) is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged and/or
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by reply e-mail and delete or destroy all copies of this message and any file attachment.
Thank you!
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